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Year Six 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

English 
Grammar - Punctuating Speech 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

English 
Spelling - Silent Letters 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

English 
Journalistic Writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

English 
Journalistic Writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

English 
Journalistic Writing 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

Geography 
Biomes 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

Science 
Evolution and Inheritance 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

Geography 
Biomes 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

Science 
Evolution and Inheritance 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it to 
follow the instructions. Record 

your answers in your Purple 
Book. 

 

PSHE 
Dreams and Goals 

Click on the link to open up 
Jigsaw’s lessons for the day and 
share these with your parents 

and carers. Listen to the story of 
Fowley’s Wings, complete the 

activities and record your 
responses in your Purple Book. 

 

 
Children are expected to read daily using their books or access their Oxford Owl and Myon accounts. 
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